
Dear Editor and Reviewers, 

Thank you for your letter and for the reviewers’ comments concerning our manuscript 

entitled “Fever and neck pain after pacemaker lead extraction: A case report ”. Those 

comments are all valuable and very helpful for revising and improving our paper, as 

well as the important guiding significance to our researches. We have studied 

comments carefully and have made correction which we hope meet with approval. 

Revised portion are marked red in the paper. The main corrections in the paper and 

the responds to the reviewer’s comments are as following:  

Reviewer 1: 

There are some linguistic mistakes and I took the liberty to correct them and upload the 

modified paper as an attached document. Corrections appear in red.  

 

Response: We are appreciated that you have corrected our linguistic mistakes. All of 

the mistakes have been corrected and we marked them red in the manuscript. 

 

In the introduction part line 5 the phrase “as well as safety” needs clarify 

 

Response: Done. We have replaced the word “safety” with the other three words: “lead 

perforation”, “arrhythmias”, as well as “radiation therapy”. 

 

I suggest that the authors avoid the use of dates (i.e March 1, 2018) and replace them 

with the time during the course of the patient’s disease 

 

Response: Done. We have wiped the exact time and replaced them with the time during 

the course of the patient’s disease.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Professor Jin-Lei Wang 

Science Editor 

World Journal of Clinical Cases 

 

Dear Dr. Professor Wang,  

 

Thank you very much for handling this paper. The authors truly appreciate the prompt 

review process at World Journal of Clinical Cases and the constructive comments 

provided by you and the reviewers. 

 

The authors have substantially revised the paper in light of the reviewers' comments 

and suggestions. Major improvements include: 

• We have verified the accuracy of general information and personal 

information of some authors has been reconfirmed and revised. 

• Some linguistic mistakes have been corrected. 

• The framework of the manuscript has been revised according to the 

submission requirements 

• The pictures has been uploaded in JPG format. 

Thank you again for your consideration and we look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Sincerely, 

The authors 

 

 

 


